
Mr Paul Alders 
 
 

Coventry 
 

19th April 2006  
 
Dear Sir; 
 
On the 5th April Her Majesty The Queen instructed Mrs Sonia Bonici, 
Senior Correspondence Officer to forward my letter to your good self the 
Right Honourable Tony Blair. 
As to date I have not received any comment from you, now I’m use to 
being ignored but I didn’t know that Her Majesty was. (Copy of letter 
from Sonia Bonici enclosed). 
 
Now there seems to be some misunderstanding about the PINGAT JASA 
MALAYSIA MEDAL (PJM). 
So here are some facts that I hope will give you a better understanding of 
this Medal. 
 
FACT. There is no British Medal that covers the same time scale as the 
PJM. 
FACT. There is no British Medal that covers the same territory as the 
PJM. (Labaun Island just to name one). 
FACT. It was a Commonwealth Force that served in the Emergency, The 
Confrontation and the period in between. 
FACT. Malaysia is a Commonwealth Country giving a Medal to its 
Commonwealth colleagues. 
FACT. No British Citizen needs the permission from HM the Queen 
or the Government to accept a foreign medal if it is not to be worn. 
FACT. There is no law/rule that has been passed by Parliament that says 
“you can accept a foreign medal but not formally wear it”……So this 
ruling is unlawful. It discriminates against British Citizens. It is also 
racial discrimination because Malay’s & Singapore Chinese who served 
in the British Forces and come under our MOD ruling, so this 
Government is stopping them from wearing the PJM even though they 
live in Malaysia & Singapore. 
 
FACT. When you take ALL of the above into account the Honours 
Committee have acted unlawfully and have ill advised HM the Queen 
who indirectly has also acted unlawfully on the advice of Her Ministers. 
 



Hoping to hear from you soon 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Paul Alders 


